
Benefit  performance  of
‘Footloose’ at LTCC
On June 18 there will be a special benefit performance of
“Footloose” at Lake Tahoe Community College.

It will be a fundraiser supporting the purchase of a grand
piano for the music department.

Tickets are $20 per person and guests will enjoy food and
beverages before the show beginning at 7:30pm. The performance
begins at 8pm.
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